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THE MISSISSIPPI STATE BOARD OF ARCHITECTURE

LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE + INTERIOR DESIGN ADVISORY COMMITTEES

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

Notice is hereby given of a special meeting of the Mississippi Interior
Design Advisory Committee to be held on Tuesday, October 12, 2021,
beginning at 9:00 a.m. The primary purpose of the meeting is to discuss
rule changes to comply with HB 1263, the “Universal Recognition of
Occupational Licenses Act” (2021 session).

This meeting will be conducted by videoconference at the Board'’s office,
located at 2 Professional Parkway, #2B, Ridgeland, MS 39157. The
equipment used will allow all members of the public body and members of
the public who attend the meeting to hear the deliberations, in compliance
with Miss. Code Ann. § 25-41-5(2).

This notice was posted on October 6, 2021.
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